
Dear Sir/Madam

I am totally and strongly opposed to the  proposed development of the green belt area 
designated site SA45 in the plans considered by Enfield Council.
I and my family have now lived in Hadley Wood  since 1996 and enjoy the unique heritage 
landscape that it offers. It was infact the biggest single factor that attracted us to move to the 
area 25 years ago. It would be devastating if this landscape was changed forever.
In this day and age of climate change, when the rest of the world countries are encouraging 
growing and establishing more greenery, I see no valid reason why we should be destroying the 
green fresh air producing areas. Their destruction and building of concrete structures will 
encourage man created climate changes, already a world wide concern, leading to extreme 
changes in temperatures and flooding which is already a problem in this area as evidenced in the 
past 12 months. We should be encouraging planting  trees/plants/scrubs rather than  destroying 
such.
May I encourage the council to look at brown sites for extra housing rather than destroying our 
green belt. Has the council done any studies as regard to the need of any further dwellings as 
there seems to be a lot of development around the built up areas adjacent to Hadley Wood, that 
developers are struggling to sell?
The proposed development at site SA45 , in my strong opinion , is not sustainable, non viable 
and is going to alter our beautiful landscape for ever .It will increase risk of extreme flooding, 
traffic and increased pollution, and I strongly urge the council to decline this proposal.
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